
  
(2019-3-DE04-KA205-018709)

  
Participating entities:

“3Cs: Taking the climate change challenge”

On 25th of February, 2020 in Schwerin (Germany) the first transnational meeting took place to 
officially start the Erasmus+ project:  
- 3Cs - ‘Taking the climate change challenge’ (2019-3-DE04-KA205-018709)’ . 
 
Representatives of all the partner entities attended this face-to-face meeting. However, Permacultura Cantabria 
participants had to attend online because their flight was canceled due to bad weather conditions. 
During this successful meeting, the participants introduced their entities through short presentations, as well as they 
overviewed the intellectual outputs or the action plan for implementation. Besides that, they reviewed together the project 
management and Implementation tasks. Thereby, they could define the work plan, the task distribution, the dissemination 
and the deadlines! 

In addition, trough this meeting the partners identified common challenges and priorities in the field of Climate change 
and Youth action. 

This partnership is formed by 5 European entities: Jugendförderverein Parchim/Lübz e. V. -JFV- (Germany), Future in 
Perspective -FIPL- (Ireland), Centre for Advancement of Research and Development in Educational Technology -
CARDET- (Cyprus), YSBF (Estonia) and Permacultura Cantabria (Spain) and aims to address climate change using a 
challenge-based learning approach by promoting young people to think critically about the climate change issue and by 
empowering them to find solutions!


